
 

 

24 May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Free Range Gallery Exhibition 

The Photography Department is delighted to offer Year 12 students the opportunity to visit the  

Free Range Exhibition situated in Old Truman Brewery, Brick Lane, London.  It is a special project set  

up to provide new creative graduates with the opportunity to showcase their work.  It specializes in 

photography and fine art graduates from universities across the UK. 

The visit will take place on Friday 21 June 2024. 

Our group will travel from Pulborough train station meeting at 9.40am to catch the 9.54 train.  We will 

return to Pulborough at approximately 9.20pm 

As our meet and return times are outside College hours, students will need to have arrangements made 

to be dropped off/collected from Pulborough. 

Students may wish to have some money with them in order to purchase snacks or extra drinks or bring 

a packed lunch /tea.  

The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather so students need to be suitably dressed for all 

eventualities, including footwear, as we will be walking between the venues. 

The cost of the train fare plus insurances is £19 per student, with the Southern Rail group discount.  

This contribution is voluntary.  As the College cannot bear any of the cost of the visit without reducing 

our ability to provide the resources that are essential for curricular needs, the visit will not take place 

unless all parents, who are able, contribute to the cost.  If you are unable to contribute, please do not 

hesitate to contact me in confidence.  If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate in 

contacting me.  

Payment 

Payments may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  

You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from 

Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.  For assistance with Arbor, please contact 

finance@mrc-academy.org   

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Andrew Hayward 

Teacher of Photography 
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